
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 
 

ICT APPLICATION SOFTWARE UPGRADE AND MAINTENANCE 
 
 

Dear Customers; 
 
CIPC will be performing an application software upgrade and maintenance on its ICT 
infrastructure  environment. 

 
All the CIPC systems and services will be unavailable for the duration of the upgrade and 
maintenance. 

 
 

START: Friday, 30 June 2023 – 16h30 

END: Monday, 3 July 2023 – 07h00 

 
CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused and hope that you will find this in order. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 

ICT Management 

Date: 28 / 06 /2023 
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